
CenterPoint Energy: May 30th Construction update 

CenterPoint Energy maintains a 14,000-mile pipeline system across Minnesota. The 
maintenance and modernization of this infrastructure is key to providing safe and reliable 
natural gas service to our valued communities. 

 Gas main installation continues along Center Avenue, between 3rd Street NE and 1st 
Street SW. Street parking is restricted in active work zones. 

 We expect two more weeks of construction on the gas main in the road. At that point, a 
service crew will begin connecting service lines to the new main and moving indoor gas 
meters outside. 

 Thank you for your patience and understanding as we replace our infrastructure! We 
value the privilege of having you as a customer. Questions? Head to our website for 
more information about the construction process and impacts on the area.  

https://www.centerpointenergy.com/en-us/InYourCommunity/Pages/ConstructionZoneProjectSites/Natural-Gas-Line-Upgrades-in-Madelia.aspx

